
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

June 2021 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

21st – Doris  

22nd – June  

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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 June 2021 

 Entertainment 

10th June – Singer Gavin performing Shirley’s song! 

In-House activities are as follows: 

 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

Resident Visits 

It’s wonderful for our residents to be able to have visits. To enable us to 

be able to accommodate your preferred date and time we would 

recommend booking early (7 days in advance) 

Many thanks for your co-operation. We look forward to seeing you 

soon! 



Getting to know our staff  

 

In the spotlight this month.... 

“Employee of the Month” 

 

Well done Helen 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 



 



Rosa’s Round Up 
Hi all, 

We had our second 100th Birthday of the year, we all had so much fun. We had a 

singer to entertain us and everyone was up dancing and singing, including the 

birthday girl, who was on her feet for the whole hour. Thanks to all the staff who 

made her day so special, making cakes, the buffet, the decorations and for coming 

in on their day off to celebrate ... we had the best day. 

It has been lovely having live music again; it really boosts the resident’s mood and 

wellbeing. 

We have been collaborating with a local singer/songwriter from Rochester, who 

has been chatting with some of our residents, about their lives and experiences, 

with a view to writing a song about them. It has been a lovely way for our residents 

to re-connect with our local community, which we have really missed in these 

coming times ... his first performance is on the 10th and he will be performing  

Shirley’s song, as well as some well known hits for them all to boogie to. 

 

We have been mostly doing indoor activities as we have had a very wet month, 

jigsaws, mental agility puzzles but making the most of the odd sunny day to go out 

into the garden. 

The Garden has gone bonkers with all the rain we have had, so this month’s 

project will be gardening... luckily we have many keen gardeners staying with us at 

the moment. 

Photos next month. 

Enjoy the sunshine and stay safe, 

All the best, 

Rosa  xx 

Thanks to all of the staff who give their constant love and care to all of the Residents 

and thank you to all of the families and friends for being so understanding and 

appreciative of the hard work we do throughout. 


